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As a fuel station operator and due to covid 19 as part of my daily routine now I have 

allocate time to explain our customers why they can not pump their own fuel on top of 

that employee shortage makes a lot more difficult go through our daily operations, no 

having to worry about keeping gas attendants at the pumps not only will allow us to 

focus on providing  a mush better service to our customers but also will make our 

customers happier that they will have the freedom to pump their on fuel and will make 

them feel a lot more safe knowing that no one its getting close to them nor touching 

their personal or business vehicle, also having less stuff  will allow us to provide a 

higher pay rate to our stuff and provide better employment benefits as well. 

 

Thank you...    


